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Safeguarding Team launch on-line booking for 

training 

We are delighted to be able to tell you  we have created 

and launched an online booking system for all our 

training courses. 

To access information about the courses please click on 

the following link. 

http://www.elydiocese.org/safeguarding/safeguarding-

training-diocese-ely  

This will take you to Screenshot 1 (on Page 2 of this 

newsletter). 

This screen lists the type of courses we offer and who the 

course are for. 

Online Safeguarding Training 

C0 Basic Awareness and C1 Foundation are available to 

complete online.  You will see there is a link to the 

Church of England Portal where you can complete both 

these courses online from your home computer. 

Face to Face Safeguarding Training  

C3 for Clergy and Lay ministers, S1 Safer Recruitment 

and S2 Responding Well to Domestic Abuse are courses 

held centrally at the Diocesan Office in Ely. 

C1 Foundation and C2 Leadership courses are offered 

individually as two separate evening sessions per month. 

They are also available as a C1 and C2 Combined Module 

which will be delivered on one  Saturday morning per 

month. The above face to face modules are being 

delivered in each Deanery to enable candidates to attend 

a location which is convenient to them.  

When you have identified the course you would like to 

attend you will need to click on the Training Booking link 

(in the grey box in the top left of the screen).  This will 

take you to all the courses and dates we currently can 

offer. (see Screenshot 2 on Page 3 of this newsletter) 
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You will see a green button to the right of the 

course details.  When you click on this button 

it will provide you with further information 

and this is where you can input your details 

to book a place on this particular course. (see 

Screenshot on Page 4 of this newletter).  

Enter your details and click Reserve.  You will 

see a message confirming your reservation. 

We will then contact you to confirm the 

booking (or if the session is fully booked we 

will contact you and ask you to select an 

alternative date.) 

As with any new system there are bound to 

be initial glitches.  If you experience any 

problems booking a place on training please 

do contact us so we can assist, address and 

correct the problem.   

While we anticipate most bookings will now 

be made Online, you can still contact the 

Safeguarding Team by email or telephone to 

book training places directly. 

Jane Moore , Training Administrator, on 

01353 652738 or 

safeguarding.training@elydiocese.org.  

Sarah King, Diocesan Safeguarding Officer, on 

01353 652735 or sarah.king@elydiocese.org 
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Just a quick reminder for all Parish Safeguarding Officers 

please do not forget to RSVP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Officer Sarah King Tel: 01353 652735 Email: sarah.king@elydiocese.org  

Safeguarding Adviser Rebecca Boswell Tel: 01353 652731  Out of Hours: 07904 487912 Email: rebecca.boswell@elydiocese.org  

Assistant Safeguarding Adviser Sharon Gage 01353 652706 E-mail Sharon.gage@elydiocese.org 

Safeguarding DBS Administrator Jackie Cox Tel: 01353 652721 E-mail: safeguardadmin@elydiocese.org 

Safeguarding Training Administrator Jane Moore Tel: 01353 652738 E-mail: safeguarding.training@elydiocese.org 

Safeguarding Garden Party at the Bishop of Ely’s House  

As a huge thank you  for all your valuable contributions to the safeguarding 

work of the Diocese, Parish Safeguarding Officers and their spouse or guest 

are warmly invited to a relaxed summer’s evening in the beautiful setting of 

Bishop of Ely’s Garden in the shadow of Ely Cathedral. Wine, soft drinks and 

canapes will be served and the Right Reverend Bishop Stephen, other 

Senior Clergy, Diocesan staff and the Safeguarding Team will be there.  

19th June 2018  6.30—21.30 

R.S.V.P. 

E-mail Jane Moore at safeguarding.training@elydiocese.org to RSVP 
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